
Pinning
Ceremony

We officially welcomed new

Teacher Education

candidates into our program

with our first “TED Pinning”

ceremony. 

March 15th, 2023

Candidates affirmed their commitment to the profession and were welcomed by TED faculty

after receiving their pin. Family and friends of the candidates joined in to show their support!

Congratulations to all of our new Teacher Education candidates! We are so proud of you!



College to 
Classroom

Each semester we hold our “College to 

Classroom” event for our Associate Teachers. This 

event, in partnership with Career Planning, gives 

candidates a chance to hear about financial 

planning, insurance, unions, networking, and 

becoming an alumni. Working on the skills 

necessary to get that first teaching job begins with 

the interview and we are thankful to local 

administrators who helped with mock interviews! 

Special thanks to MESSA for providing breakfast!

March 10th, 2023

e

Bell Ringing Ceremony
Students who recently took and passed the MTTC got the

chance to ring the bell signifying their hard work and
dedication.  Once they finish their professional semester,

they will be certified teachers!
 



Education in Finland & Sweden

In May 2023, we have a group of 18 traveling to Finland and

Sweden to learn more about the education systems there.

Outstanding
Associate Teachers

Congratulations to Grace Vankirk
(Elementary) Kayley Craig

(Secondary), and Katie Hamann
(K-12) who were chosen by TED

faculty because of their
outstanding work during their

professional internship.



STEAM Day in Toledo - March 2023



Top: Ribbons of Excellence
Award Winners Allison
Tenhove and Kayla Beecherl;
Left & Below: Fine Arts
Capstone Exhibitions - Sydnee  
Matteson & Kelly J. Starkey

CELEBRATIONS



Family Literacy Night
ADDISON ELEMENTARY

March 2023


